OMB Control Number 1225-0088

ATUS Stakeholder Survey email survey invitation

Subject Line: Provide Feedback on ATUS data and information products

The American Time Use Survey (ATUS) provides estimates on the full range of people’s
activities, including unpaid work such as childcare, housework, and volunteering. To improve
the relevance and assess how we present ATUS data, the Bureau of Labor Statistics is
conducting a brief survey to ask for your feedback about ATUS data and information products.
This voluntary survey will take approximately 10 minutes to complete.

Use the link below to complete this short survey.

https://www.bls.gov/tus/

You have received this email invitation because you are subscribed to receive updates about
ATUS data or information products. We hope to hear from you.

If you have questions about this request, please contact ATUSInfo@bls.gov.
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